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GENERAL MANAGER McELHENIE, STAFF, AND PRES. DEAN AND MEMBERS OF THE BOARD:

I attended the May 31 day-long public meeting with General Manager McElhenie and truly
appreciate the opportunity to get to know our new general manager and express my thoughts
about and wishes for our wonderful community.  Thank you!  And thanks to members of staff
and board members for being there as well.  

President Dean provided a wonderful selection of her delicious baked goodies.  Thank you!

I hope that the entire community takes advantage in the future of these opportunities to
interact with the general manager, staff, and board members.

It is great to have a new general manager reaching out to the public and I look forward to that
communication continuing.  I also found that Mr. McElhenie's experience and compassion as a
paramedic became a real benefit to me but I won't go into THAT.  Also, I appreciate  Ms.
Dodson's concern.  This feels like a REAL community.

Thank you all,
Donald Archer
Cambria


	D, Dudzik's Written Comment_Redacted
	D, Archer's Written Comment_Redacted



